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Fort Wayne Community Schools 
Notice of Public Hearing for Focus and Priority Schools 

 
Anthis Career Center Auditorium 

1200 Barr Street 
Fort Wayne, IN 

 
February 6, 2014, 6:00 p.m. 

 
 
 

FWCS will hold a public hearing to gather input from parents and the community on how to 
strengthen our schools. The public hearing is required under Indiana state law for schools placed in the 
Priority category based on ISTEP+ results from the Spring 2013 test. These schools are Bloomingdale, 
Northcrest, South Wayne elementary schools; Miami and Shawnee middle schools; and South Side 
and Wayne high schools. FWCS officials will use the meetings as an opportunity to talk with parents 
and community members about how teachers and staff are working to improve academic achievement 
for all students There will also be time for parents and community members to offer feedback.  

  
 


